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Wayamba University of Sri Lanka 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

To :  All Students of the Faculty of Applied Sciences  

Subject :  Suspension of Academic Activities  

 
 
Academic activities will not be conducted on Friday 4th April, 2025 due 
to an outbreak of an infectious disease among students in the Hostels 
at Kuliyapitiya premises. 
 

 
Dean/ Faculty of Applied Sciences  
03.04.2025 

 
 
CC: Vice-chancellor/WUSL 
 Registrar/WUSL 
 All Heads of Departments/App. Sc. 
 Head/DELT/FBSF 
 Deputy Registrar/ Student Welfare 
 SAR/Faculty of App. Sc. 
  


